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I am strongly opposed to the redefinition of the renaming of my electoral area under the 2023-2024 

New South Wales federal redistribution. I have lived in North Sydney for the last 44 years, and 

believe that the name is appropriate for our city, while none of the surrounding suburb names would 

be. It is a REALLY STUPID idea, which I hope you will cancel. 

Jon C 
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